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AGENDA:

1.-  STAGE GENEVA -

The topic will be  “money laundering”.

Aitzol Asla will inform the responsable of training  in the Geneva Bar Association about the 

topic.

Joanna Skladowska, representative of the Cracovia Bar, can prepare something abut  the 

European Directive that regulate this  matter. With her and other speaker on the subject, 

we can start the working day.



After that, will organize a roundtable with members from different countries to discuss the 

implementation of the Directive in their countries or the specific situation. 

Alessandro Garibotti, present in the meeting say that he can speak about the situation in 

Italy.  

Always from the standpoint of how it affects lawyers and how it should be an area of 

learning, even when working in their own state as anywhere else.

More speakers proposed:

Aitzol Asla proposed Nielson Stewart. He will talk with the responsable of the Bar of 

Malaga.

Pawel Szczesniewski proposes the participation of Mrs Marlena Wach from Warsaw. She 

is  legal adviser, she practises in one of the biggest legal offices in Poland and specialises 

in that subject.

We must not forget that the STAGE should be focused on training of lawyers. Putting on 

the table, new subjects of interest and which affect both the national and international 

exercise of the members of the Federation.

In next two months we have to close the program and take the final decisión in the 

General Assembly of the FBE to be held in May in Brussels.

2.- The need to exchange information on the latest developments that exist in the 

formation of lawyers in the different law schools, Bars, etc...

On this issue, although we have made ​ ​some attempts, has not achieved the desired 

objective. Aitzol Asla propose to send a new communication to all the Bars members of 

the federation and at the same time to all committee chairmen to give priority to this 

issue.



3.- Proposal of dr Malgorzata Kozuch:

“Transborder practice of profession (practical issues as we all know about our rights 

according to directives 77/249; 98/5).

I am thinking about collecting some basic rules from countries like : an obligation to use 

a rob or not; an obligation to inform in advance about appearing before a judge should 

be passesed to a president of appropriate bar or an opposite party or should not? what 

exactly should lawyer to do before appearing in a court (lodge an affidavite with 

information about?); is it possible to use library if you are not register as a local lawyer

We could develop these issues and then recomend bars to work on preparing adequate 

information and lodge on webside?

 

I am also thinking about the checking how we educate young lawyers and trainees in 

soft skils.”

Joanna Skladowska explain the proposal received from his  partner and the commission 

think that it is a very interesting topic.  Will be the responsible, with the help of the 

coordinator of the Stage to make an scheme with the most interesting issues in this matter 

that will be sended to all members of the  FBE. The members can add new topics of 

interest  regarding cross-border exercise.
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